
Attachment 4.10 
 
At the Community Forum held at Merriwa on 9 February 2012, a member of the public asked for a show of hands by 
those in favour of the proposed special rate variation. 
 
No community members raised their hand in support of the proposed special rate variation. 
 
The community member requested that the results of the show of hands were included in Council’s summary of 
Community Consultation Activities.  
 
 


